
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

CHAR2405 Comic Relief Day 

Friday 21st March is Comic Relief Day and this will be a Charity Fundraising Non-Uniform Day. Students are 

asked to donate £1.00 for the privilege of wearing their own clothes, which should be appropriate for a school 

day. Donations should only be made online via Comic Relief-Red Nose Day 2025 . There will also be a cake sale, 

and activities organised by the House Captains which students may wish to bring in some additional cash for.  

If your child has PE on Friday, they must bring their full PE kit as normal.  

All money raised will go directly to Comic Relief which will support projects that help children to be happier, 

families stronger, women safer, communities prouder and millions of lives fairer. 

Using the link Comic Relief-Red Nose Day 2025 please make your £1 donation by Friday 21st March. 

Many thanks in anticipation of your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss L. Minto 
Head of Nightingale House 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=17231
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=17231

